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M Gmall Rhonda Lipkin <rhonda.lipkin@gmail.com>
Reports
1 message
Steven Cohen -DHS- baltcity <steven.cohen@maryland.gov> Tue, Jun 25, 2024 at 3:37 PM

To: Rhonda Lipkin <rhonda.lipkin@gmail.com>

Cc: Lisa Mathias <lisa.d.mathias@gmail.com>, Jennifer Rosen -DHS- Baltimore City <jennifer.rosen1@maryland.gov>,
Brandi Stocksdale -DHS- Baltimore City <brandi.stocksdale@maryland.gov>, CMulling -DHS- Baltimore City
<corine.mullings@maryland.gov>, Stephanie Cooke -DHS- Baltimore City <stephanie.cooke1@maryland.gov>, Emily Harris -
DHS- Baltimore City <emily.harris1@maryland.gov>

Rhonda:

As a result of a continuing review of our practices and procedures required by the MCD and the Human
Services Article, we have decided to restrict your receipt of Fatality, Serious Physical Injury and Critical
Incident Reports to only those involving class members.

This change will start immediately so no further reports inconsistent with this policy will be provided.

Very sincerely,

Steven A. Cohen

Staff Attorney

Director's L.J. Legal Counsel

Direct line: (443) 794-8419

The information contained in this electronic message is legally privileged and confidential under applicable law and is
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the recipient of this message is not the above-named
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copy or disclosure of this communication is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender at the Baltimore City Department of Social
Services Legal Services Division at the e-mail address above or at (443) 378-4120, and purge this communication
immediately without making any copy or distribution.

ATTENTION: This e-mail (including any attachment) may contain proprietary, legally privileged and/or confidential
information. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the person(s) to which it is addressed. If you are not an intended
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of this e-mail to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please immediately notify the sender and permanently delete this e-mail and any copies.
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